
December 11, 2019 

The Ward 3 Fire District regular meeting was scheduled for Monday, December 

2nd, 2019 @ 6 p.m. at Chatham Fire station training room. 

No quorum was present. 

Members present – none 

No meeting was held. 

There will be a special called meeting at a later date. 

 

 

Margaret Waggoner, Secretary  


